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Utex 0Oil Company

Suite 600

1245 E. Brickyard

Salt Lake City, Utah 84106

Attention: D. T. Hansen
Re: Westland Development Well
No. 1 P-1-10N-1E
Bernallilo County, NM

Dear Ms. Hansen:

I am writing you this letter as a follow-up to our telephone
conversations and my letter to you dated October 22, 1984

(copy enclosed). This office has of yet to receive the
necessary Form C-103's and C-105 on the above-referenced
wells. Through numerous telephone conversations with a

respresentative of Westland Development it is their desire
not to convert this well to a water well. Therefore, this
office will require a 10 sack cement plug be set at the
surface with a 4 foct dryhole marker as required by our
rules and regulations. Restoration of this location shall
proceed as soon as possible and this office shall be

notified upon completion.

Should the required forms and notification of when site
reclamation will begin not be received within 15 days, this
matter will be turned over to our legal department for
appropriate action.



Should you have any questions pertaining to this, please
contact me at this office.

erely,

2 Z

ROY ET JOHNSON
Senior Petroleum Geologist

REJ/dp

Encs.



